TWO RIVER SCHOOL DISTRICT
REGULAR BOARD MEETING
TWO RIVERS HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM
OCTOBER 18, 2018
6:00 PM

The regular monthly board meeting was held Thursday, October 18, 2018 in the Two Rivers Auditorium.

President Doug Morell called the meeting order at 5:57 PM.

Roll Call:

Doug Morell- Present Ryan Milligan-Absent
Malcolm Stover-Absent Neil Taylor-Present
Justin Dunman-Present Chris Pierce-Present

BC Rankin-Present

Others present included: Superintendent Michael Dean, Business Manager Jill Adams, High School
Principal Barry Fisher and Elementary Principal David Minnie.

Doug Morell made a motion to approve the presented minutes from the September regular and special
board meetings. Justin Dunman seconded the motion. Vote 5-0

BC Rankin made a motion to approve the presented financial documents for the month of September.
Doug Morell seconded the motion. Vote 5-0

Old Business:

Mr. Dean presented updates on the current building projects (Safe Room, Baseball/Softball Complex and
Access Road).

Mr. Dean addressed the board in regards to the Ola/Plainview campuses upkeep. Topic was tabled until
the November meeting.

Mr. Dean presented the Equity and Compliance Reports for the 201-2019 school year. Doug Morell
made a motion to approve each report. Justin Dunman seconded the motion. Vote 5-0

Mr. Dean presented Board To Board transfer request to the board from the Dardanelle School District to
Two Rivers. Doug Morell made a motion to deny the transfer with Neil Taylor seconding the motion.
Vote 5-0



Mr. Dean presented a letter of resignation from Two Rivers Bus Driver Bill Milligan. Doug Morell made a
motion to accept the resignation with BC Rankin seconding the motion. Vote 5-0

Mr. Dean presented upcoming board member trainings to the board.

Doug Morell made a motion to adjourn at 6:22 PM. Justin Dunman seconded the motion. Vote 5-0
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